
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  

Final day for food bank donations 

Year 1 and 2 intraschool sports    

afternoon  

Tuesday Year 1, 2 and 3 cricket sessions 

Wednesday 
Normal day 

KS2 Drop in 

Thursday 
Easter Services All Saints Church - 

Children only 

Friday Normal Day 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship 

Stars of the week  

 
Owls: Harvey & Sophia 
Puffins: Darcy & Lucy 

Woodpeckers: Theo & Harrison 
Swans: Sofia, Chloe, Annabelle & Kitty 

Kestrels: Mia & Bobby 
Falcons: Thomas M & Alfie 
Hawks: Michael & Mabel  

Kites: Chloe D & Ned 
 

Spring term — 2019 Friday 22nd March 2019 

 
 
    

Robins:  Joseph 
Doves: Jacob 
Owls: Noah 

Puffins: Tulicia 
Woodpeckers: Lexie 

Swans: Sofia 
Kestrels: Sadie 
Hawks: Lizzie 
Kites:  Phoebe  

Falcons: Marley 

Foodbank  
 

Please have your Easter Egg, toothpaste and 

toothbrush donations in by Monday 25th 
March.   

A concerned parent has brought it to my attention that 
a number of parents have been discussing, through 
social media, other people’s children.  

This is highly inappropriate and as a Christian and 
Values school, I am shocked that this is happening.  

The children’s needs and welfare are, and should 
always be, at the heart of all our endeavours and this 
behaviour damages the ethos of our school and the 
trust between parents, not to mention the poor     

example it sets for our children.  

I have no control over the use of social media 
amongst our parent group but I implore the whole 
community to show tolerance and compassion and if 
there are concerns that they should be raised in an 
appropriate and supportive manner. 

Mrs Evans  

  
Thank you for all of the donations made during our 

Red Nose Mufti event. The children  looked  
fantastic and helped to raise £541.98. 

An amazing effort. Thank you for your support. 

Post Ofsted Meeting 
Tuesday 2nd April 7pm 

 
Please join us in the school hall for 
a presentation and the opportunity 

for your questions to be answered. 
We would appreciate, as far as 

possible, for questions to be 

raised in advance so we can   
ensure that we cover all concerns 
and queries as well as gaining a 

clear picture of any specific     
issues and the depth of feeling 
across the school community.  

Please email your questions to:    
admin@gbpa.org.uk 

Year 6 Red Nose Bake 
Sale 

 
Congratulations to all those 
involved in the bake sale on 

Red Nose Day. 
A fantastic £151 was raised 
for those in need all around 

the world. 
The children were all the 

more determined to  support 
the  fundraising event after a 
water carrying activity that 
helped them  realise just 
how lucky we are to have 

clean running, 
Well done. 

 

Up and coming Friends            
Fundraising events  

 

5th April—Sponsored bounce  
(Sponsor money to be returned by 26th 

April) 

 
9am, 26th April - Coffee     morning and 
wellbeing taster session in the training 

room 
 

Friday 12th July 6pm-8pm-The Greatest  
Showman - tickets available online  

Go to Friends Facebook page where you 
can click on the image of the Greatest 

Showman and it will take you to the     

ticket booking area.  

 


